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FY’26 Impact: $1,600,000    

Full Year Impact: $1,500,000    

 

 

Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

SB 279 requires transmission developers to apply to obtain a certificate of authority from the 

Oklahoma Corporation Commission for each electric transmission facility. 

 

The Corporation Commission estimates an annual cost of $1,500,000 for additional FTE to 

review the Certificate of Authority applications from transmission developers. They also 

estimate a one-time cost of $100,000. 

 

Fiscal impact provided by the Oklahoma Corporation Commission. 


